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27th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we enter the spring season, I am pleased to provide you with updates and some of our highlights from 
this term. 
 
"West Side Story"  
Many of our Year 7 students along with the largest cast in school history were simply outstanding in the 
performance of "West Side Story". We are extremely proud of their commitment to the production and 
reviews from parents, teachers and many past students were incredible. I look forward to seeing our Year 7 
students grow their considerable talents over the next few years. 
 
In addition to "West Side Story," our cast and crew joined three other schools at G Live’s “Guildford Schools 
Got Talent”. These opportunities allow them to showcase their talents and develop their skills in front of a 
large live audience. Well done to our choirs, Dance Company and the cast and Crew of West Side Story. 
 
On 21st March we enjoyed the opportunity to take a small number of students to Guildford College to look 
at “Girls In Stem”. They explored different STEM careers and why they are viable career paths, Students also 
interacted with ACM where they got to grips with microphones, Animations, Coding and VR. 
 
On Enrichment day, Year 7 took part in a trip to the London Science Museum. This was a great opportunity 
for our students to see different exhibits and learn about different elements of life and how science is 
involved. Our students specifically enjoyed the space exhibition.  
 
Our amazing house captains organised “Staff Vs Year 7 Football”. Both staff and students had a great turn 
out with the staff coming out victorious. We all look forward to basketball being the next sport organised 
solely by the house captains. 
 
In our end of term celebration assembly, we were delighted to be able to give out over 150 certificates 
alongside two core values badges. The students that received the core values badges go above and beyond 
every day and take advantage of all that is offered to them. We look forward to recognising more students 
in the coming term. 
 
I will end by extending my appreciation to every student in Year 7 for their efforts this term. Your dedication 
to your learning and extracurricular activities does not go unnoticed, and we are proud of each and every 
one of you. 
 
Thank you to the parents/carers for your ongoing support. I wish you all a restful Easter break and look 
forward to seeing the students on the 16th April. 
  
Kind regards, 

 
 
Mr Annan 
Year 7 Progress Leader 
zannan@christscollege.surrey.sch.uk 
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